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In collaboration with the Classified Professional Development committee, Classified Senate, and the 
FLC Vice President of Administration, the New Employee Orientation Event took place on August 3rd, 
2022. The goal is to hold this event each semester to welcome new employees to campus. The Caring 
Campus team is planning for the “First Week Welcome” on ground to be present for students. In 
addition, the team will be presenting Caring Campus during Flex Week. Many Classified staff members 
will be presenting other Flex week sessions (some in collaboration with faculty and 
administration),  including presentations related to participatory governance, financial aid, supportive 
services, and student support. Classified staff are in full force preparing for fall. 

 

All other campuses, nothing to report at this time.  
 


